
                      Friends of the Murrieta Library - General Meeting
            Tuesday, October 16, 2012    10 am

                   Board members in attendance: Luanne Ferrer, Carol Carson, Aimée Fitch, Lorrie Thomas, 
                 Lela Llorens

Also in attendance: Advisors Nancy Dixon, Maggie Pilotte, Laura Davis for the Library, Judy 
Call for Jazz at the Garden II

Following the Agenda:
1. President Luanne Ferrer called the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m. in the Murrieta Library 

Community Room.

2. President's Message – Luanne Ferrer
• Luanne thanked everyone for being there and gave a special thanks to Lela Llorens and 

Coletha Hutchison for the wonderful refreshments
• Introduced Judy Call who spoke about the Jazz At The Garden II event that took place on 

Sunday September 30.  The Friends and the Murrieta Public Library Foundation helped 
raise over $10,000 for the Library and there are still some donations to come in; the 
Grimes' were honored for their many contributions over the years; Judy thanked all of the 
sponsors/supporters and the committee members who helped the event be a great success

• Reminded everyone of the California Coastal Cruise fundraiser 
• Gave an update on the Head Start Program cost for this year and what books are being 

donated
• The November/December Booknotes will include ballots for the January election.  You 

will be able to vote via e-mail, regular mail or by bringing your ballot to the January 
meeting. If you have any comments or concerns, please see Luanne. 

3. The September 18, 2012 minutes were approved as submitted.

4. Treasurer’s Report - Carol Carson    
       (Hard copy of September's financial recap report is attached to  Secretary's minutes as 

usual.)
  

I.       5. Library Update –  Laura Davis
• Thanked everyone for their help with the Jazz At The Garden II event
• Gave an update on the story time sessions and added that there is now a family story 

time 
• Gave an update on recent and upcoming programs
• Let us know that the next cycle of the rotating exhibits is a preschool Art Exhibit that 

will be on display around the Library from November 1–December 31.
• Upcoming Library Closures are December 24-26 and December 31-January 2, 2013
• New Hours starting January 3, 2013 are:  Mondays and Tuesdays 10 a. m. - 8 p. m., 

Fridays and Saturdays 12 noon – 5 p. m. ; Wednesdays and Thursdays hours to remain 
the same
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 6. Programs - Maggie Pilotte

• November's program is the last one of the year and will feature the Brother & Sister Classical 
Music Duo Derrick & Justine Tiu   

 
     7.  Membership – Luanne Ferrer for an absent Sandra Lucas

• Friends of the Libraries Week is October 21 – 27 and volunteers are still needed for the table we 
set up at the Library

• Another  Sebastian's  fundraiser  on Tuesday,  October  23,  this  one during  Friends  of  Libraries 
Week.  It will be for lunch and dinner again

     8. Corner Bookstore – Nancy Dixon
• Another overstock book sale will be Saturday, October 20th from 10 am to 6 pm (An Overstock 

Sale Flyer is attached to the Secretary's hard copy minutes.) 

      9. Town Square Bookstore – Maggie Pilotte
• No report as Carol already gave the financials for the Town Square Bookstore

   10. Special Events/Refreshments – Lela Llorens
• The Friends will participate in the Field of Honor again in November by selling flags; forms will 

be in each bookstore when we get them; $10 from each $35 flag goes to the Friends
• The Holiday Parade theme this year is “A Charlie Brown's Christmas; still need volunteers
• Holiday Party is December 11th at Carol Carson's house again; sign up sheet on the side table

11. REMINDER – November's General Meeting date has been changed to November 
13th because of Thanksgiving!

12.  Lorrie Thomas thanked the Friends for the donation in memory of her Grandson.

Adjourned at 10:39 a. m.
 
   After a short break, Maggie introduced Lela Llorens who then introduced the Literary Panel 

of Senior Writers.  

    Respectfully submitted,

Aimée Fitch, 
Secretary to The Friends of the Murrieta Library
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